
GENESEE COUNTY 911 AUTHORITY

CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION

IN HONOR OF PUBLIC SAFETY TELECOMMUNICATORS WEEK

APRIL 10-16, 2022

To all of those who answer the phone when people’s emergencies are 
new and raw, and begin to deal with them armed only with a calm 

voice, a set of instructions, and reassurance help is on the way…

To those who are the first link in the chain of survival, but more than 
that, the invisible link that holds everything together…

To those special people who are the behind the scenes, invisible, 
unsung heroes of public safety…                                                   

~Author unknown

On behalf of the State 911 Committee, we thank you.  In another 
exceptionally trying year, you have proven to be resilient, committed, 
& dedicated as you continue going above and beyond.  Thank you!
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